


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision 

under Section 28(3) of the Act. Information about how to make a complaint is available at 

www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or by calling 0800 802 602.  

 

Nāku noa, nā 

 

 

 

 

 

Kere Pomare 

Acting Chief Executive 

Te Tāhū Hauora Health Quality & Safety Commission  

 




